
 

Oaklands Junior School 
Learning to think – Thinking to learn 

 

NEWS UPDATE - 20th July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have safely made it to the end of another 
term and I am truly very grateful to my fantastic 
staff for continuing to go that extra mile in 
ensuring we continue to keep our children and 
ourselves safe.  Our staff and children have 
become very accustomed to our regular 
hygiene routines, as well as the military 
manoeuvres to avoid mixing of any 
bubbles.  For what has seemed like for ever, 
my dedicated staff have never complained, yet 
they have given up at least half of their 
lunchtimes to cover either supervising the 
children in classrooms/helping with lunches or 
supervising/giving first aid to the children in 
their year group bubbles at play.  I never cease 
to be amazed at how hard everyone works 
ultimately for our children.  I am very proud of 
them all and know that we will all be very ready 
for a relaxing summer break and an opportunity 
to meet up with our own families. 
 

You have also played your part in keeping us 
all safe too, so THANK YOU to you all for 
keeping a social distance, wearing masks and 
encouraging our children to keep safe by 
following all our safety measures.  I feel we are 
not out of the woods yet but if we all continue to 
be vigilant over the summer, when given 
greater freedom (particularly in crowded 
spaces), we will get through this together and 
we are all very much looking forward to a new 
term, a new year and an opportunity to 
welcome you all back to being on site and in 
school again - your help and support (if you are 
able to offer us any time) with hearing readers 
in school or helping with other activities is key I  

 

feel to supporting our children together as a 
team with any gaps in learning that may have 
been experienced through lockdown.  It has not 
been the same without you but we have tried to 
do our best and we know that the huge 
dedication you have for your children and our 
school is what makes our school community 
special.  
 

Congratulations to our Y6 Trophy winners: 

Walker (Oracy): Theo H 

Teale (excelling over 4 year): James H 

Sportsmanship: Becky G and Zachary R 

Hutton (excelling at sport): Hannah H and 
Emilia K 
 

Wishing our Y6s the very best for their future 
education and their journey in life as they move 
on to new horizons - we will miss you and hope 
you return to visit in the future. 
 

All that remains is for us to wish you and your 
families the very best of summers.   

Keep healthy and safe and we look forward to 
welcoming you and your children back in 
September fully refreshed and ready for the 
new academic year. 
 

Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 

 

COVID-19 Reporting  

Please let us know if you have a POSITIVE COVID-19 case in your family.   

Please email us on: admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk  

For the first 6 days after teaching ends, if a pupil or staff member tests positive for coronavirus 

(COVID-19), having developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in school, please contact the 

school immediately, as the individual may have been infectious whilst in school. 
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My Journey Wokingham 
 

The My Journey team has created some travel 
maps to help parents plan how they will travel to 
school in the new term.  There are individual maps 
for each school.   

They can be found at:  

https://myjourneywokingham.com/schools/primary-
schools/  

They are running a summer competition more 
details can be found on our website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M&S Summer Promotion 
 

 

Good news! M&S are pleased to confirm we will be 

offering a fantastic 20% off all uniform on the 

M&S Your School Uniform website. This will run 

from 29th June 2021 to 3rd August 2021. Please 

do take advantage of this offer by visiting 

www.mandsyourschooluniform.com 
 

Delivery All orders over £30 will receive free 

standard delivery. Please place orders before the 

end of July. Due to the huge demand expected 

over the summer,  M&S are unable to ensure any 

uniform ordered after this time will be delivered in 

time for the new school year. The Next Day 

Delivery option is not available during August as 

they simply cannot guarantee it will be fulfilled that 

quickly.  

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmyjourneywokingham.com%2Fschools%2Fprimary-schools%2F&data=04%7C01%7CHeather.Eley%40wokingham.gov.uk%7Ce081e820e799409633e908d9453ea7a6%7C996ee15c0b3e4a6f8e65120a9a51821a%7C0%7C0%7C637616957660
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmyjourneywokingham.com%2Fschools%2Fprimary-schools%2F&data=04%7C01%7CHeather.Eley%40wokingham.gov.uk%7Ce081e820e799409633e908d9453ea7a6%7C996ee15c0b3e4a6f8e65120a9a51821a%7C0%7C0%7C637616957660
https://www.mandsyourschooluniform.com/
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Craft Sessions at The Cowshed 
 

We are a Berkshire based charity providing support to people of all 

backgrounds in a time of personal crisis.  Our aim is to provide good 

quality, cleaned and ironed clothes, new underwear and toiletries, 

bedding, curtains and other essential items free to anyone in 

need.  We work with over 200 other organisations and the people 

we support are referred to us by social services, charities, churches, 

schools, doctors/health professionals to name just a few.  We also 

have a craft community of volunteers who support the charity by 

making our referral bags (in which we pack the items) along with 

many other items which we use within our work and to raise funds. 

My reason for writing to let you know that we are holding craft 

sessions for primary school aged children (adult supervision 

required) at our Hurst office throughout the school summer 

holidays.  The 2 hour sessions run every Tuesday from 29th July until 

24th August with morning and afternoon sessions available.  Each 

week we will be offering a different craft activity, giving the children 

the opportunity to try out scrap book making, card making, bunting 

decorating, button pictures and t-shirt decorating.  There is a small 

charge of £5 per person and everything the children make they can 

take home with them. 

If you think that this is something which may be of interest to your 

school, I would be very grateful if you could pass on the information 

to parents.  As a charity, we are always trying to find new ways to 

engage the local community and this is a lovely way to share our 

passion for recycling and craft. 

Tickets can be purchased on Eventbrite and I will include the links 

below.  Full details can be found on our website 

www.thecowshed.org/events  and on our social media 

www.facebook.com/CowshedCharity . 

If you would like to find out more about the Cowshed and the work 

we do, please do let me know.  As a school, you are able to refer to 

us families needing support and I’m happy to have a chat about 

how we can help you. 

Kind Regards Rebecca Mole  

Here are the links to the craft sessions: 

 

Scrapbooking 1 – 29th July 10.30am – 12.30 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/159859950415 

 

 Scrapbooking 2 – 29th July 1.30pm- 3.30 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160197829019 

 

 Card making 1 – 3rd August 10.30am-12.30 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160741741877 

 

 Card making 2 – 3rd August 1.30pm-3.30 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160745956483 

 

 Bunting decorating 1 – 10th August 10.30am-12.230 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160748580331 

 

 Bunting decorating 2 – 10th August 1.30pm-3.30 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160750461959 

 

 Button pictures 1 – 17th August 10.30am-12.30 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160750983519 

  

Button pictures 2 – 17th August 1.30pm-3.30 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160754955399 

  

T-shirt decorating 1 – 24th August 10.30am-12.30 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160757673529 

  

T-shirt decorating 2 – 24th August 1.30pm-3.30 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160763360539 

http://www.thecowshed.org/events
http://www.facebook.com/CowshedCharity
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/159859950415
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160197829019
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160741741877
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160745956483
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160748580331
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160750461959
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160750983519
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160754955399
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160757673529
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/160763360539
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Summer Holiday Touch Rugby  
 

Due to the growing interest in touch in the Reading 

area, we are running a Summer Camp at BCS from 

3-5 August. Please can you circulate the attached 

flyer and booking link (below) far and wide within 

your school parent group and network? And if you 

want to help Paul and I out coaching one of the 

days, we would love to have you too :) 

 

Booking Link: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSfJJ41bJZTElroyjMLAvYnMoVc7lrlN-

wqa2db4PuyVoSjHKQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Acting Up! 
 

 

Drama After-School Club is Coming to 
Oaklands Junior School in the Autumn Term 

 
Starting Friday 10th September and running from 
3:30pm-4:30pm, the club is limited to 20 pupils at  
£6.00 per pupil per lesson for a 12-week programme 
finishing Friday 10th December. 
 
 
To book a place, or for further details, please call 
Amanda on 07905 477583 or email: 
russell.amanda112@gmail.com 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJJ41bJZTElroyjMLAvYnMoVc7lrlN-wqa2db4PuyVoSjHKQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJJ41bJZTElroyjMLAvYnMoVc7lrlN-wqa2db4PuyVoSjHKQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJJ41bJZTElroyjMLAvYnMoVc7lrlN-wqa2db4PuyVoSjHKQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


PTA THANK YOU 

Last weekend the PTA had a stall at the Crowthorne Market 

selling the toys and books kindly donated by parents/ carers. 

We are pleased to say it exceeded all our expectations and we 

raised a brilliant £280.97!  
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Autumn Term 2021 Reminder  
Children return to school on Thursday 2

nd
 September and we then have two days to settle the children 

back into our routines, which will be perfect before the first full week of school.  We have realised that 
many of our children joined us in times which were not normal, so have not seen a crowded 
playground at the start of the school day and this may be a little daunting for them, especially following 
the lengthy social distancing we have all experienced and children can also be a little anxious on a 
return after the long summer holiday.  We would therefore like to ease the children back in with a ‘soft’ 
start as follows and we would be very grateful for your support in this: 

Years 4, 5, and 6:  
Arrive from 8.30am to 8.45am and go straight to 
their classrooms, where fire exits will be open and 
teachers will be present to greet them.  We would 
ask you to please allow your child to make their 
own way from the school gate independently to 
their classroom, so that we can quickly get them 
settled in classes before Year 3s arrive.  Class 
names will be on the outside doors so they won’t 
get lost in the first two days.  At the end of the day, 
please do come on to site and wait in the junior 
playground, where your children will find you at the 
end of the day at 3.20pm.   

Year 3 
Arrive with a Parent/Carer from 8.50am to 9.00am 
to walk the route to the playground and  

see where to wait together.  Our Y3 team will then 
meet you on the playground.  This will hopefully be 
a less stressful and quieter, more relaxed return for 
our youngest pupils.  

If you are dropping a child at the Infant School in 
the morning, you may send Junior children directly 
to their classrooms (or playground for Year 3), from 
the Infant playground, at the times detailed above 
for their year group. 

From the following Monday 6
th
 September in our 

first full week, we will be aiming to return to a 
‘normal’ school day from that Monday, with all 
children and parents arriving on site at the start and 
end of the day.  We have missed you all so much 
and cannot wait to see you back on the playground.  
Staff will also return to being on the playground with 
you at the beginning and end of the day.  Once we 
have settled back into our routines, year group 
teams will I am sure be seeking help with reading 
and other activities which has been very much 
missed. 

 



 

Headteacher: 
Mrs H West 

Address: 
Oaklands Junior School 
Butler Road 
Crowthorne 
Berkshire 
RG45 6QZ 

School Office Telephone: 
01344 773496 

Email 
admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk 

Parent Support Advisor 
Nikki Lenon 

Telephone: 
07748 415 285 

Email 
nlenon@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk 

Chair of Governors  
Charlotte Kieran 

Email 
chairofgovernors@ojsgovernors.co.uk  

Oaklands Junior School Governing Body 
 

The Governing Body is ambitious for all children and infused with a passion for education and a 

commitment to continuous school improvement that enables outstanding outcomes.  We oversee 

financial performance, challenge, support, and focus on the strategic direction of Oaklands Junior 

school.   
 

If you want to raise a concern, please speak with your class teacher in the first instance.   We 

welcome your feedback if you wish to contact the Governors, please email   Charlotte Kieran,  

Chair of Governors.  

 

Raising a concern, 
Parents-Carers-and-Visitors-Conduct-Policy-Including-Raising-a-Concern 
 
Governing Body team, 
https://oaklandsjunior-school.org.uk/governors/governorprofiles/ 

https://oaklandsjunior-school.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/OJS-Parents-Carers-and-Visitors-Conduct-Policy-Including-Raising-a-Concern.pdf
https://oaklandsjunior-school.org.uk/governors/governorprofiles/

